
  The Senate Bill 1538, The House Bills 4005 and 4036 are all poorly thought out and 
written.  They will do nothing except create unwitting criminals out of normally law 
abiding citizens.  For this reason {and many others} I strongly object to their passage in 
any form whatsoever! Sincerely,   E. K. Stratton   
 


